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Good morning,
I have been a resident of Whittier for 28 years and I don't believe Republic Waste Services has
a right to receive (let alone ask for) city funds to perform on their contract.  If they are unable
to perform their agreement with the city they should look into forfeiting their contract.  I
believe the general funds should be used to build our community: senior services, public
works, city clean ups, police, and fire departments.

Thank you,
Jared Gutierrez
16203 Honnington St, Whittier
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